
 

 

  

  
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING CANCELLATION 
 

The Regular Meeting of the  

LAGUNA MADRE WATER DISTRICT 

Board of Directors 

on 

Wednesday, December 27, 2023 

has been canceled. 
  

Have a Merry Christmas.  
 

THE NEXT SCHEDULED BOARD MEETING  

will be Wednesday, January 10, 2024. 


